
 

 

Dear Year 10 

More Teaching Sessions Starting Monday 29th June 

 

On Monday much more of your learning will be done alongside your teachers as we ask you to log into Microsoft 

Teams to access lessons like the ‘live’ lessons you have in the afternoons and the ones you had before some of you 

started coming into school. 

 

Some of you may be aware that years 7-9 will have a more structured timetable of online lessons next week. You will 

also have more structure; however, you will be more responsible for putting that structure into place. Because 

many of you have a day per week in school, we cannot schedule your lessons in the same way. 

Your option classes will continue to deliver live lessons in the afternoons: 

Live Lesson #1 13:30 History x 2 PE/Sport French H&SC 

Live Lesson #2 14:30 Media and Music Geography German CD 

 

There will be up to two more lessons provided by your options class teachers. 

One day a week most of you attend school which leaves four more days for you to arrange to complete the lessons. 

 The tables below are examples of how you might like arrange your week. The deadlines to complete these lessons 

will be at the end of the week so that you are ready to start again the following week. There may also be some tasks 

to complete from FROG. 

Example 1 Session 1 Session 2 Session 3 

Day 1 English 1 Maths 1 Option S 1 

Day 2 Maths 2 English 2 Option T 1 

Day 3 Science 1 Option U 1 Option S 2 

Day 4 Option U 2 Science 2 Option T 2 

 

If you are invited to a Friday clinic, you may be completing some of your option work in school on a Friday or you 

may need to fit the above sessions into three days! 

Invited to a Fri 

clinic? 
Session 1 Session 2 Session 3 Session 4 

Day 1 English 1 Maths 1 Option S 1 Option U 1 

Day 2 Maths 2 English 2 Option T 1 Science 1 



Day 3 Science 2 Option U 2 Option S 2 Option T 2 

 

Keep a close eye on your assignments and make a plan for your week based on which day you are in school and 

whether you prefer working in the morning or in the afternoon.  Make sure you don’t forget to log into the ‘live’ 

lessons for your options in the afternoons. 

 

Keep checking your emails and your assignments and get involved in the lessons starting on Monday! 

 

M Hewitt 

Deputy Headteacher 


